Governor report – Class 1 PSHE Summer 2018
As I walked into the classroom the warm welcoming environment was sensed from the off. The aim of the lesson was the importance of friends and family, an important pillar of learning in a working and inclusive society.  

The introduction of the lesson was watching the Owl Babies by Martin Waddell, following this, the class talked about the themes of the book. Mrs Gordon created a platform for the pupils to discuss who was in the story and how they felt and looked after each other.  
Mrs Gordon used discussion and visual aids to discuss how people react to different situations and how to treat friends and family. 

Mrs Gordon implemented a group task were the pupils and TAs discussed people and animals who lived in their house. This was a good way for pupils to realise that not all households are the same and there is divertisy in all places. 
 
Mrs Gordon concluded the lesson and one of the pupils talked about households and how can they be different, the lesson finished with a friendship building activity.  

As always it was a pleasure to be invited to Orrets Meadow and it never fails to impress me.  
 
Donna McMahon 
